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Farmers are currently experiencing, possibly, the greatest drought and stock reductions in 
memory. They are entitled to make the best living possible for themselves and their family as are 
all Australians. They are also entitled to do this without outside and illegal interference. All steps 
necessary to protect their rights should be taken by Parliament and the law enforced by those so 
charged to do. 
Thank you. 


